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 13th December 2024 

 
 

Year 3 Carol Concert 
 

Tuesday 17th December: 9:15am-9:45am 
Wednesday 18th December: 2:15pm-2:45pm 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 
We hope you have now booked your tickets to see one of our carol concerts next week.  To make 
the concerts extra Christmassy we are inviting the children to bring a Christmas jumper into school 
to wear for the performances. 
 
Your child should bring their Christmas jumper to school in a bag on Monday so it can be stored 
ready for each of the performances.  They should come to school in uniform as usual on Tuesday 
and Wednesday and will only change into their jumpers for the carol concerts. Please ensure the 
bag and jumper is labelled with your child’s name and class. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you next week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 

 


